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Comments: Hello and thank you for seeking public comment. I am thrilled to learn that there is focus on this area

(peak 9 base).  I have been here since 2019.  I have learned that skiers from all over Warriors Mark and

surrounding areas use Quicksilver.  I always make note to my guests, get to the lift early and never return until

the end of the day. It simply gets to congested. 

To make matter worse, entry to the lift on the North side is slanted on a hill, which makes it very difficult for

beginner's entering the lift line. 

 

Wind is this area is very frequent and a gondola would make it feel like heaven and it would look that way too

since our heads won't be buried in our clothes while trying to stay warm. 

 

The proposed route makes a lot of sense. The current pathway on quicksilver requires parents to strap their kids

up after going down the steep hill at the beginning of the trail.  In addition, it would make it more convenient to

access Peak 10.  The current pathway requires boarders to buckle up for 30 seconds of ridding. Some don't

buckle up and cause accidents. 

 

Will this proposed gondola replace Quicksilver or will it be in addition to? 

 

Thanks and good luck.  You have my support! 

 

Keith 


